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I would like to thank ICP Support for the generous donation of £12,500 you have given to our research group. This
will be used to support two studies. The first is a project to find new genetic causes of ICP. We will use new
technology to look for genetic changes in women with the disease. The second project is aiming to establish
whether the babies of women with ICP are at risk of abnormal heart rhythms, and whether UDCA can protect
against this. We used your donation to buy a fetal heart monitor for studies of affected women. If the trustees
would like more information about either of these studies I will be happy to send it. I am also confident that we will
have published research papers from this work over the forthcoming year.

Best wishes,
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Catherine Williamson
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